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The Arabian Horse Association Announces Office Move and New 
Address Information 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE - Aurora, CO – March 1, 2023 – The Arabian Horse Association is 
moving! Beginning on March 1, 2023, please send all mail intended for the Arabian Horse 
Association to AHA’s new address:  
 
Arabian Horse Association 
6030 Greenwood Plaza Blvd 
Suite 100 
Greenwood Village, CO 80111 
 
For more information on the Arabian Horse Association, please go to www.arabianhorses.org. 
 
About Arabian Horse Association 
Arabian Horse Association (AHA) is an equine association serving more than 14,000 Arabian, 
Half-Arabian, and Anglo-Arabian horse owners across North America. AHA registers and 
maintains a database of more than one million Arabian, Half-Arabian, and Anglo-Arabian 
horses. AHA produces five national horse championship events yearly and recognizes over 344 
Arabian local and regional horse shows and distance rides. AHA promotes the Arabian breed 
and ownership through education and outreach programs. 
  
 
 


